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February 17, 2016

RE: NJ BPU Docket CM15! ! !255 and TMI5111256

Irene Kim Asbury, Secretary’
Nev¢ Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Dear Secretary Asbury:

The North Hudson Community Action Corporation (NHCAC) provides
comprehensive health and social services to residents of northern New Jersey. We
are writing to express our support for the proposed acquisition of Cablevision by
Altice because we believe our employees, our clientele and the local economy will
benefit from this transaction.

Our organization has worked with Cablevision for many years. Their support,
along ~vith the support of many other generous organizations and individuals, has
allowed us to provide vital services to northern New Jersey residents. Cablevision
helps to raise awareness of our work in the community by covering many of our
programs and helping us to create and air public service announcements. I also
have had the opportunity to participate in Cablevision’s Meet the Leaders program.
These types of initiatives demonstrate Cablevision’s commitment to the
communities it serves.

We are pleased that a company like Altice, with its resources and history of
innovation will be our new partner. We look forward to continuing our
relationship, and as such, encourage the Board of Public Utilities to approve this
transaction.

SinCerely,

M. Quigley
!~residentiCEO
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